
When background checks were initiated on used guns at gun shows, the public was told this 

would help with the criminals having guns for violent crimes, committed with guns from 

gun shows. Well guess what, you were wrong. Now you want me, a person with no record to 

be cleared on my own guns. When will you figure out that the guns have been stolen or 

brought in from outside Oregon. The criminals that commit crimes with weapons need to be 

put away. Most people that sell  guns LEAGALLY do it at the gun shows. We all know it is 

already against the law to sell to a felon. How many classified ads have you seen on used 

guns? For once I wish our government officials would actually look at the real world and not 

through there rose colored glasses!  
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